
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are looking forward to an exciting year working with your child

as they begin middle school. Below is a list of items that your child

will need for school. If you have any questions, please feel free to

reach out to us. Enjoy your summer. We’ll see you in August.

5th Graders will need the following items:

● #2 pencils - (2 boxes please)

● Earbuds or headphones-which need to remain at school

● Pencil case- (Cloth or vinyl with zipper, NO PENCIL BOXES

PLEASE! The space in their desk is limited).

● Pencil top erasers/erasers

● Colored pencils/crayons - FOR HOME USE (in case of project,

etc.). *A 2nd set of colored pencils for class would be great for

their own use, but not necessary, as we have class sets.

● Box of fine line markers-FOR HOME USE

● 2-3 yellow highlighter markers

● Index cards 3x5 (plain white pkg of 300)

● 2 Black & White Marble notebooks, cloth tape bound, (1 for ELA

Core, 1 for ELA Extension)

● 2 Single subject notebooks(1 for math, science)

● **4-5 durable plastic folders, (with pockets), any color, for each

subject, as well as 1 to go between school and home for important

information

● 2 boxes of tissues-to share with the class

● Lysol or Clorox Wipes

● Reusable water bottle-This is important as it does get very warm

upstairs. We are super excited to use our new water bottle refill

stations!

Sincerely,

Fifth Grade Team




